5 reasons why you should join SoAZ

1. It’s all about the mids – Our milestone achievement in 2018 was sponsoring the USNA Parachute Team when they came to compete in the USPA National Collegiate Championships in Eloy from 12/28-1/2. We provided two hotel rooms and a van for 7 mids for the event. They would not have been able to make the trip without our help. During 2018 we also coordinated Tucson facilities for USNA’s Admissions Forum on October 20. Approximately 60 people attended and candidates from grades 8-12 got the first-hand information they needed to make informed career decisions. In 2017 we teamed with the USNA Parents Club to provide an evening meal to the USNA Women’s Glee Club during their whirlwind Arizona tour. And every year we make it a point to host an evening event with the midshipmen interns who participate at Raytheons “Missile Systems Intern Research Program”. One USNA group or another will visit Arizona each year and we need to be ready to host them and support them.
2. It’s also about Arizona – From my standpoint we are the most active USNA alumni chapter in the state. So we are not limited to Southern Arizona but we’re close enough to Phoenix to participate in major events like joint golf outings and the annual All Service Academy Ball. The Arizona USNA Parents Club is a model organization. Their website tells it all. Like us, they have a broad base to draw membership from but they have a few sparkplugs to keep things going. When I contacted them about the Parachute Team visit, they quickly agreed to foot the bill for the mids at the All Service Academy Ball at a cost of $75 per mid. The West Point and USAFA teams were notably absent. We also support the Parents Club when their packing parties are held in Tucson – two gedunk (remember that word?) shipments a year to all the Arizona midshipmen – 85 last year, 100 this year.
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]And how about fellowship – we love to eat and visit. Our September potluck was a huge success, enjoyed by all and we even garnered a new member. The evening potlucks offer an opportunity to our alums who have day jobs to get to know us and vice versa. 
4. Community and leadership –
5. Ability and responsibility to contribute - 
